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February 2023 

 
Online safety workshop 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

As mentioned in the last newsletter before half term, we are holding a parent workshop 
linked to online safety on Tuesday 28th February, starting at 9am. 

 
The workshop will begin with the opportunity to see part of an online safety lesson in Year 6, 
before a short presentation and Q&A session in the school’s studio. 

 
The aim of the workshop is to help parents, carers and other adults understand their child’s 

online world, build confidence to have those important conversations that can help keep 
children safe online and help you know where to go for help and advice.  

 
If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office or speak to a member of the leadership team. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Jack Green   Megan Brown 

Deputy Head  Computing Lead 
 

 


